
USA Dance, Greenville 
Annual Membership Meeting Minutes 

1077 VOA Site C Road 
Greenville, NC 

November 23, 2013 
 

Attendees:  32 Members who were present at the November 2013 monthly dance. 
 
Annual Meeting – Come to order:  
 

1. Membership growth in 2013:  We had 63 members this time last year and we have 66 
members today.  We encourage you to invite others to our dances and help spread the 
word about our chapter.  If you have a place of business or a location where you can 
leave some brochures, please let us know. 

2. If you use Facebook, please like us and share with your friends.     
3. We keep a suggestion box on our table at the front but we often find it empty.  When 

someone puts a suggestion in the box, we read and discuss it and try to implement what 
we can.  We would really welcome your feedback and ideas.  In fact, the tables at which 
you’re seated are the result of a suggestion from one of our members. 

4. We now have a Policies and Procedures Document.  You can read this online. 
5. We are also establishing an explanation of duties file to easily transition positions for 

volunteers or board members. 
6. Three board members will be rotating off after next December; David Steele, Faye 

Steele, and Ann Harrington.  Elections will be held in November 2014 for the years 2015-
2016.  It’s very important for the health of your chapter to continue with a good board, 
which you have now.  It’s a two year commitment.  If you have any interest in serving, 
please let one of your board members know.  Faye and David will help with the 
transition, but we have both served on the board for six years, and it’s time for others to 
step up to the plate.  Ann will be moving on to other duties in her church, which 
promises to keep her quite busy.  Without a good board and support of our volunteers, 
our dancing here in Greenville is in jeopardy of coming to an end.  So please consider 
serving. 

 
 

Minutes submitted by 
David Steele, Chapter President 
 


